
 
COUNTY OF ST. PAUL 
5015 – 49 Avenue, St. Paul, AB 
 

 

Request for Decision         

Council Meeting: July 9, 2019   

8.10  Elk Point Airport Reopening  

 

Request 

The Elk Point Airport Re-opening will be held on July 25.  The Town of Elk Point is 

requesting an elected official from the County to speak at the ceremony along with 

an elected official from the Town of Elk Point.   

 

 

Alternatives 

 

 

 

Recommendation 

Administration is recommending appointing one of the Elk Point Airport Committee 

members to speak at the Elk Point Airport Reopening ceremony.  

 

 

 

Submitted by: Tim Mahdiuk, Interim CAO   


